
The Cyber Security team at The University
of Wolverhampton wants to help you keep
safe online and they're partnering up with
the West Midlands Police Cybercrime Unit
to do so! 

Since lockdown, a lot of us have been
spending increased time online, but aren't
necessarily educated on the vulnerabilities
of the computer systems we may be using,
the legal issues around the use of
technology or practical ways to protect
ourselves.

The University of Wolverhampton are
providing a one-day online conference via
zoom. You'll hear from Cyber Security
specialists; the West Midlands Police and
be able to quiz current university students
on what it's like to study Cyber Security.
You'll also have the chance at playing
detective, with the opportunity for prizes to
be won throughout.
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CYBER SECURITY
Our colleagues have been working hard to pull together a suite of high quality

activities for you to engage with during these current circumstances. We can't wait
for you to get involved!

The one-day online conference will take
place during the week commencing: 
27th July 2020

WHAT'S ON OFFER? EVENT

HOW TO ACCESS 
To register for the conference please email:
Serina Autwal on s.autwal@wlv.ac.uk
Once registered, joining details for the
conference can be found by following the link
below, click on the calendar document and
you can find up-to-date information on this
activity and others.

Click here

For students to participate in this online
conference via zoom, a teacher from
school must be present
All cameras of participants will be turned
off
A teacher must register themselves and
their students, to join this activity

REQUIREMENTS:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1jeMe8OVQrcOJtQXiAwsGyzIaBSzCb9uk?usp=sharing

